
GIRLS SPEAKING UP ON 
VIOLENCE IN THE HOME

Children engaging with decision making

Latin America and the Caribbean: Mexico

Angela, a 15-years girl, part of RedPazMx - a child-led network supported by Save the Children for over six years, spoke about 

speci�c concerns regarding violence in the home, and questioned the procedures when reporting a case of domestic violence.

Click here for Save the Children's participation tracker

https://resourcecentre.savethechildren.net/library/tracker-childrens-participation-during-covid-19

